
 

HME PAC MEETING Minutes 

December 7th 2023   7:00pm (to 8:30 pm) at HME  

 

Attendees: 

Marcela P. (chair), Kirsten R. (secretary), Marco M. (treasurer), Robin L (member at large), Mr. Sclater 

(principal), Ms. Swanson (teacher), Sarah P. (vice chair) 

Call to order: 7:03 

Land acknowledgement: done  
Motion to approve minutes by Marco and seconded by Robin. All approved. 

Principal’s Message: 

 Mr. Sclater overviewed past and upcoming events and thanked teacher and parent volunteers. 

 Mrs. Baker and Mrs Khan working hard to organize Winter concert, December 13 & 14 1-2:30 (only 

come to one). The school STEAM activity will be an elf trap activity with gingerbread provided by the 

school. 

 Gravel Path: The school district is aware and working on slope and drainage issues. The path will be 

dug out to conduct work on pipes,  

 Reminder given that class reps aren’t able to distribute the class emails for non-pac, school related 

information, parents didn’t consent for this purpose. 

 New HME clothing coming next year – will be for kids and options for families to purchase 

 Potential for a mural outside the school for our logo. There is a small committee that parents are 

invited to participate on if they are interested. 

Financial report 

 Marco reported on the bank accounts. 

 Motion to approve budget increase for body science by $210 by Marcela and seconded by Sarah, all 

approved. 

 Gaming pre-audit survey sent by government, completed and sent in by Marcela and Marco. 

 Idea brought forward to have a bowling family fundraiser to alternate with pub night. Lead volunteer 

needed either way. 

DPAC Report 

SD43 is creating the budget for 24/25, parents can give your input to Jen Chan our DPAC  rep via the PAC 

email: heritagemountainpac@gmail.com 

Fundraising & Events 



The Purdy fundraiser profited about $500, orders will be delivered soon 

Pancake breakfast – Alisha and Tracy organizing. Enough volunteers.  

Dance committee, has enough volunteers, fee reduced to $10- tickets (attendees unclear if this is per person 

or per family) will go on munch-a-lunch 

Grade five leaving committee- Karen and Annie are coordinating and keeping on budget ($2700) and focus on 

children having fun 

Motion to adjourn at 7:37 

 

 

Next meeting – January 11th, 2023 7pm in the school library 


